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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT December 17, 1926.

Sir Arthur "7. Currie,
McCill University,

Montre

My dear Sir Arthur:

a 1, P.

I returned home a week ago when 
I was let loose from the Ross Pavilion, where I fell into 
the hands of some of the delightful medical men on your 
staff. I find your letter of November 10th, and a 
copy of the report which included a description of the 
Athletic Board and its functions. 1 have not yet had 
an opportunity of reading it, but shall do very soon.
Many thanks for your kindness in sanding it.

Now, may I ask another question?
"7e may be asked very soon whether we 'would be willing 
to grant a Divinity School the privilege of erecting their 
building on our campus. "Then the proposal was made 
to the Executive of our Board, it was stated that McCill 
had made such grants of college property to the affiliated 
theological schools ofMo&ill. I thought that this was 
not true, and that these theological schools had acquired 
their own property adjacent to the McCill property, and that 
it had never belonged to Mod-ill. *7111 you be good 
enough to tell me the facts.

asm/r.

’7ith best wishes to yourself and 
to Lady Currie for a very pleasant holiday season, I remain,

Very si:

s~i dent.


